
 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 
 

 
  

  
  

 
  

 
  

      
 

   
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
  

    
 

PROVIDER QUICK TIPS
 #227 

Provider Enrollment Updating 

Documentation Requirements
 

Please be aware the Department of Human Services (Department) Provider Enrollment will no longer 
require documentation regarding citizenship status when applying to participate in the Medical Assistance 
Program.  Previously providers were asked for copies of passports, citizenship cards and documents from 
the U.S. Department of Homeland Security. 

The Department re-evaluated the need to collect citizenship documentation and changed the requirement. 

Therefore, the Department is in the process of updating the provider enrollment requirements in our 
electronic portal and paper applications which will eliminate the collection of these documents. 

For any questions regarding this communication or the provider enrollment process, please call 
1-800-537-8862, option 2, option 4. 

Thank you for your service to our MA recipients.

We value your participation.


Check the Department’s website often at: www.dhs.pa.gov.
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